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Mon, Sep 18, 2017 at 3:06 PMKeith Kaplan 
To: Kathy Coviello <kcoviello@mahwahtwp.org> 
Bcc: jbatelli@mahwahpd.org

Dear Clerk,

At the most recent Town Council meeting, several references were made regarding the job performance of the Chief of
Police.  Please provide, pursuant to OPRA, a list of Rice notices prepared or sent by the Township within the preceding
12 months.  As well as any Rice notices or reprimands issued regarding Chief Batelli over his tenure as Chief.

Thank you, 
Keith Kaplan


